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• All students in grades kindergarten through sixth grade have completed their AIMSweb 
reading and math testing.  Data to be shared tonight at the BOE meeting.  Students are 
taking their STAR Math and Reading tests this week.  That data will be shared at the 
February BOE meeting.   

 
• The Scholastic Book Fair was a huge success!  Each student received FIVE free books 

during the book fair.  Thanks to BOE Vice Chair, Diane Huff, for volunteering and running 
the book fair.   
 

• On Tuesday, January 18th, the entire Lincoln staff took part in a growing session on the 
topic of Family Engagement.  During this day the staff:  

o Shared and discussed our newest practices we are using to create stronger 
partnerships with families 

o Learned from local leaders from Learning Grove – Kathy Burkhardt and Rick 
Hulefeld. They shared critical insight and research-based strategies/resources 
revolving on the area of creating stronger family partnerships  

o Engaged in deeper reflection and discussion of our own Clifton Strength 
Finder Talents 

o Learned about new tools to recognize our students’ strengths – Clifton 
Strength/Explorer and Clifton Strength Spotting  

o Set a school-wide goal to review individual student strength information with 
families on our final designated Parent Conference Day, May 16th.  

 
• We are very proud of our intermediate students for their hard work during the 2nd 

Quarter of school. We had the following number of students on Honor Roll/Super Honor 
Roll for this last quarter of school:  

• 6th grade ~ 22 students  
• 5th grade ~ 17 students  
• 4th grade ~ 21 students  

 
• Our afterschool club offerings and sports continue at Lincoln. The following clubs are 

currently active and engaging our students at new levels: Robotics Club, Chess Club, Art 
Club, Academic Team, Club Unify (Bowling), LES News, Drama Club, Student Council, 
STLP, The FIVE, and Youth Basketball.  


